
Give Foster Kids A Voice
The Ministry of Children and Youth 
Services wouldn't let the Ontario 

Ombudsman monitor our publicly funded 
Children's Aid Societies so why not enable 

kids in care do it themselves?

HELP GIVE FOSTER KIDS A VOICE

If you agree that kids in foster care...

 should be allowed to ACTIVELY PARTICIPATE in 
MONITORING their Children's Aid Society

 should be allowed to PARTICIPATE in SETTING 
THE DIRECTION of their Children's Aid Society

 should be allowed to vote for whom they want to 
represent the views of the community on their 
Children's Aid Society's Board of Directors

...then please, take a moment to visit our 
web site and learn how you can get 

involved!

www.afterfostercare.ca
contact@afterfostercare.ca

The Board of Directors' of both the Children's  
Aid Society of Ottawa and the Catholic  
Children's Aid Society of Toronto have hired 
lawyers using public funds to fight two former 
foster children in their efforts to ensure that 
foster kids are given the legal opportunity to 
become members of their respective Societies 
through a simple amendment to their 
governing corporate documents known as their 
By-Laws.

John Dunn, and Gary 
Curtis, both former Crown Wards who lived in 
foster care their entire childhoods are pleading 
with the public to get involved.Distributed Courtesy of:

The Foster Care Council of Canada


